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Torben Iversen

Fredericia-Middelfart Technical College has developed special materials to support visually impaired people in learning about computer skills as well as other subjects from the school. 

The history 

The project started two years ago. Staff from The Danish Association for Visually Impaired People in Denmark asked if we could support each other in developing courses for their adult members. The college accepted, and now textbooks were made for their special designed computers with speaking-equipment and large scale scripts. The written materials were made also on sound tapes and in Braille writing. 

How we proceed

The first course was word processing. It was important from the beginning to obtain good skills in using the computer and the Intemet. Before the students begin with their first course, they have been taught how to handle the computer to communicate with the teacher. They can get this knowledge at one of the centres for visually impaired people. The courses last normally for 8 weeks. During that period the teacher put further details into the newsgroup and into the web site for the course. The pupils read the lectures and solve exercises given by the teacher. 

The Danish Government has supported further developing of this kind of education with 1,5 million Danish Kr. This money will be used to produce textbooks for 7 different courses. 

The aims of the education 

The aim for the project is to make it possible for visually impaired people to obtain such knowledge about using the Intemet and the computer itself, so that they can follow education of all kinds through distance education. By help from distance education and good skills in using a computer, it will be much easier for visually impaired people to obtain a normal job - or in the other way to start their own business. 

Partner seeking 

We would like to have some partners around in Europe to exchange our experiences with - also for the purpose to offer the same kind of education to visually impaired people living in other countries. We see some good opportunities in spreading our way of education. 

You can find us at www.fmts.dk or you can write me at tiv@fnits.dk 
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